Agenda

Faculty meeting, Tuesday, 9 February 2016, 3.30-4.30 in POT 745

1.

w

Announcements

--We expect to see some improvement in graduate student stipends next year.

--We will have some time to implement the proposed cuts in the budget. For now, we are
cautious but optimistic.

--We can expect an effort to measure the quality of graduate programs in the next few
years.

--We can expect to see continued concern about retention and graduation rates.
--The Hayden Howard lecture will be on 7 April.

Approval of minutes

Update from Ben Braun about Calculus textbook selection committee

Lecturer hiring

Upcoming meetings

Executive committee (tentative), 16 February 2016, 4pm in POT 745, Response to budget cuts
Faculty meeting, 8 March 2016, 3.30-4.30 in POT 745, TA renewals

Faculty meeting, 29 March 2016, 4-5 in POT 745, reappointments and reviews

Faculty meeting, 26 April 2016, 4-5 in POT 745, selection of Hayden Howard, Van Winter and
Eaves lecturers



